
Lynbrook North Middle School 
Weekly update 4/13/2022 

 

 

Spring Break April 14th – 24th  
Wishing all of our families a fun and relaxing spring break!  I hope that during this spring break you are able to 

take time to reflect, relax, and be with family and friends.  Once we return, we will be in the home stretch 

making that final push to the end of a wonderful school year while consistently providing our students the 

guidance needed to chase their dreams. 

 

NYS Assessments Math – April 26th & 27th    
We will be running classes on a delayed bell schedule.  See attached letter that was emailed home and 

delayed bell schedule. 

 

Science Research Summer Camp Due April 15th  

Deadline for applying is April 15th, 2022. See attached brochure and application.   

 

Lawn signs for 8th grade graduates 
2022 Graduation Lawn Sign... with or without personalization! See attached flyer. 

 

Yearbook - 8th grade parents  
Limited number of yearbooks left for purchase.  Be sure to place your order ASAP.  

Advisors: amanda.agurkis@lynbrookschools.org & allison.franco@lynbrookschools.org 

  

Health and safety 
Families can receive additional free COVID test kits from the federal government shipped directly to the home 
even if previously ordered.  Please use the provided link to order your kits.  
COVIDtests.gov - Free at-home COVID-19 tests  
North has more test kits available for pick up.  Please contact Ms. Manfre, the school nurse, to make 

arrangements for pick up 516-887-6585.  

 
Tablets 
Please remind your child to safeguard his/her tablet by placing it in the school provided carrying case.  

Carrying too many items in the case may increase the possibility of breakage. Remember insurance only 

covers one claim per school year; continual breakage repairs are the responsibility of the family. 

 

Lynbrook Technology reminder 
Please remember to restart your computer on a daily basis. There are several important security and 
communication updates scheduled to take place over the next two weeks. It is very important that students 
regularly shut down and restart their laptop computers to enable the updates to take place. Simple practices 
like this will ensure your laptop runs better in the long run.  
 

Quarantine and Remote Learning 
Links to virtual learning via WebEx are available on each class page in Schoology.  Please know that teacher's 
cameras will be on, but there may be limited interaction with those on camera.  Students will be able to tune 
into the lesson and when feasible, they will have a view of the interactive whiteboard. 
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